
 

 

December 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As a school, it is our wish to support a charity over the Christmas period.  
 
With the current cost of living crisis that we are in, our student leaders asked if we could collect food items for 
Coalville Foodbank as they wanted to support people in their communities.  Items for the food bank can be brought 
into school and handed to form tutors from now until Tuesday 13th December. 
 
Any non-perishable food items will be greatly appreciated by the foodbank, but items that go in all food parcels and 
regularly run low are: 

• Long Life Milk 

• Long Life Juice 

• Coffee 

• Toiletries - Shampoo, Shower Gel, Small washing powder, deodorants 

• Chocolate bars 

• Jam 

• Custard 
  
Thank you in advance for your support and generosity.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs C Smith 
Student Leadership 
 


